
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
September 2022 
 

 
 

 

 
Dear Parent 

 
 

Re: OPEN AFTERNOON – THURSDAY 15TH SEPTEMBER 2022 4:00PM – 7:00PM 

 
 

I am delighted to formally invite you and your child to our Open Afternoon which will take place from 4:00pm until 
7:00pm on Thursday 15th September 2022.  

 

So that we are able to manage the very large number of people in school we are asking all visitors to book a 
time slot via the following link: 

 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/copy-of-hartford-ce-high-school-open-afternoon-tickets-412716374787 

 
Once you have entered school via our Caritas Building main reception you will be allocated a student guide who 

will give you a tour of the school lasting approximately 45 – 50 minutes. On your tour you will be able to see all 

areas of our curriculum which are housed in our fantastic campus facilities. You will also begin to see how we have 
achieved such fantastic GCSE outcomes in 2022.  

 
So that you can spend time exploring the school, the Headteacher and Senior Staff’s address will be available 

online from the 15th September. 

 
Making the right choice of High School for your child is a very important one and I hope you’ve been able to read 

our excellent OFSTED report from January 2018.  It is very clear regarding the attention to detail we demonstrate 
in all aspects of what we do.  I feel it explains why we are a school that is now very heavily oversubscribed and 

why have been asked by Cheshire West and Chester Local Authority to expand the school. 
 

Once you have booked a place we will email you with further information. If, in the meantime, you have any other 

queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  You can also find our Prospectus online via this link: 
 

hartford-high-prospectus.pdf (hartfordhigh.org.uk) 
 

We really look forward to meeting you on September 15th but if you are unable to attend you can get a virtual tour 

via the school website on this link: 
 

Virtual Visit to Hartford Church of England High School (hartfordhigh.org.uk) 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mike Holland 

Headteacher 
      

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/copy-of-hartford-ce-high-school-open-afternoon-tickets-412716374787
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